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To:   FCC 
From:  Dr. Terry Schliesman, GM of KWSB 91.1 
Date:  September 24, 2018 
Re:  Public Inspection File: Local Public Notification for KWSB  
 
In the period approaching our license renewal in 2013 and 2014, KWSB ran a regular :30 PSA that stated the station was up 
for renewal of its broadcast license, and instructed listeners on how to provide comment, as described in the copy provided to 
the station via the FCC website.  Evidently, no negative comment or concerns were provided as our renewal for license was 
granted on 8/18/2014 by the FCC. 
 
  


